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     I've driven up Mt. Washington numerous times.  I've run the Mt. Washington Road
Race 11 times,  mostly before it became so popular.  I have skied Tuckerman's
Ravine 3 times.    We have friends whom  I visit  in North Conway.  Why do I mention
all these things?  I live in Greenville, close to the MA. border, but I love visiting the
North Country.  The  highlight is seeing Mt. Washington.  It's a little bit bigger than Mt.
Monadnock or Pack Monadnock! 
     I would hate to see the vista destroyed by allowing a building  to be built near the
top  of Mt Washington.  The only reason for it is so the cog railway can make more
profit.  Why would we destroy one of the best attractions in NH so they could make
more  money?  Please do not allow this  to happen!

Rick Miller 

Greenville NH 03048




